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At the Special Council Meeting of COLEHILL PARISH COUNCIL held at
COLEHILL MEMORIAL HALL on 23 JULY 2013.

PRESENT
Cllr Dave Mitchell, Chairman
Cllr Graeme Smith, Vice-Chairman
Cllrs David Barnes, Susan Cowsill, Susan Davies, Tony Holloway,

David Packer, Peter Scriven and John Warren.

APOLOGIES
Cllrs Gary Adams, Janet Dover, Pat Francis, Sue Gretton, KD Johnson and
Don Wallace.

Mrs T Paine.

116.13 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST
There were no declarations of interest.

117.13 COLEHILL CORE STRATEGY WORKING PARTY
A copy of the drafted Statement of Common Ground was distributed to all
Members and a copy of which appears as Appendix 1 to these Minutes in
the Minute Book.

Cllr Mitchell explained that the Council’s position at the Examination in
Public would be strengthened if the Statement, jointly from Wimborne
Minster Town Council and Colehill Parish Council was submitted to the
Inspector. Cllrs Davies and Packer also informed the Council of how the
presentation was likely to be approached, the timetable and the estimate
of time before any final response from the inspector could be expected.

Cllr Mitchell explained that the approach had to be in line with the written
submissions made to the inspector at the time of the consultation period.
This document fulfilled that criteria. Cllr Mitchell further explained that he
and Cllr Davies would speak on behalf of the Council at the EiP.

RESOLVED that the Statement of Common Ground be approved and that
the document be submitted to the Inspector, duly signed, once Wimborne
Minster Town Council had confirmed approval.

The Meeting ended at 20:35 hrs.
CHAIRMAN


